
Oticon A/S 
 
Just to let you know that Oticons response to the: Public Sector Spectrum Release (PSSR): Technical 
coexistence issues for the 2.3 and 3.4 GHz award has not been submitted independently but 
consolidated into the response from EHIMA. 

I.e. the Oticon response is exactly the same as the EHIMA response. 

 


